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At a meeting of the congregation, held on the 3rd 
inst, it was resolved to adopt the system of Weekly 
Contributions by envelopes, instead of Pew rents—a 
particular pew being assigned, however, to each family or 
individual.

A meeting of the congregation will be held on Wed­
nesday evening, the 10th inst, at the close of the Prayer 
meeting for the purpose of allocating pews. Each family 
will be allotted the number of sittings required, and mem­
bers of other congregations and their families, who wish to 
connect themselves partially, or as adherents of the congre­
gation, will also have sittings assigned to them.

All the expenses of the congregation—including Min­
ister’s stipend or pulpit supply, as well as salary of the 
caretaker, fuel, lighting, &c.—are to be defrayed from the 
weekly contributions.

You are requested to fill in, on the accompanying form, 
the amount you purpose to pay weekly, to enable the 
Managers to form an estimate of the revènue that will be 
available, and it is hoped that members and adherents will 
contribute as liberally as possible. The younger members 
of families also, may in many cases, be able to contribute 
and it is hoped they will do so as far as they are able.

Please to hand in the form, duly filled up, on the collec­
tion plate on Sabbath first.

A full attendance at the meeting for the allocation of 
pews is desired.

Cote St. Antoine, March 8,1886.

COTE ST. ANTOINE PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH.
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